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A breakthrough!

Big news S

Last week we had a breakthrough with our campaign against
DSS discrimination!

Ludlow Thompson, who appeared to be banning renters, receiving
housing benefit, from homes they let - told us they’re taking steps to
stop DSS discrimination.

This happened because Shelter supporters tweeted, protested,
called and sent emails to Ludlow’s CEO, to demand that they end
this unwarranted practice.

Every action raised the pressure, and Ludlow’s response

demonstrates this.
Find out more

This breakthrough couldn't have happened without supporters like
you holding Ludlow Thompson to account.
Thousands spoke up, and this was impossible to ignore.

Read blog

Housing benefit is there to help people find a place to live, but ‘No
DSS’ practices make it harder for renters to access a home.

We will stamp out DSS discrimination across the industry, for good.
Thanks for your support,

James
Shelter Campaigns team

For every £1 you donate, 79p goes towards  Need help from Shelter or do you know
helping people struggling with bad housing  someone who does? Get help and advice.
and homelessness. Find out more
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